
To whom it may concern, 
  
I am sending this email due to the Aircraft noise that is a constant irritant to my peaceful 
existence. 
This is not what i invested in when i made the move to Hilbert next to the town of 
Armadale.  
To not even inform the local residence of the change of flight routs for planes is 
deplorable at best and smells of pressure from the rich coastal areas, where no doubt, 
These policy makers and the like live.  
  
Regards  
  
Kevin Grljusich 

 


